All students enrolling in Math 21A are required to satisfy the MPR. All students who have not met the
MPR will be ADMINISTRATIVELY DROPPED from the class by the Math Department no matter
what anyone else, including an adviser or instructor, may have told them. This action will occur soon
after the exam window has closed.

You will be dropped from this course if you have not met the
Mathematics Placement Requirement, which is to satisfy the following:

- Passing the Math Placement Exam with an overall score of at least 35 AND a trig score of at least 3.

THIS IS A REQUIREMENT

The window for the Math Placement Examination for Fall is

Fall Quarter 2011 Testing Sessions:
First Fall 2011 Testing Window  September 6th - September 15th
Second Fall 2011 Testing Window September 22nd - September 27th



